Subject: Re: Westchester Town Center BID 4th Quarterly Report 2014

From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>

**Date:** 04/09/2015 09:38 AM

**To:** Rick Scott < rick.scott@lacity.org >

We'll be invoicing for assessment revenues today.

(BTW, the Westchester Annual Meeting was March 19, 2015.)

On Thu, Apr 9, 2015 at 9:36 AM, Rick Scott < <a href="rick.scott@lacity.org">rick.scott@lacity.org</a> wrote: Thanks Don.

On Thu, Apr 9, 2015 at 9:33 AM, Donald Duckworth <a href="mailto:duckworth.donald@gmail.com">duckworth.donald@gmail.com</a> wrote:

Attached is the referenced document. Let me know of any questions. Thank you.

Rick.Scott@lacity.org

Rick Scott
Neighborhood and Business Improvement District Division
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1121 direct
213.978.1099 main
Fax 213.978.1130

1 of 1 08/15/2018 10:03 AM